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Changes to opening hours 

From September, 2017 Llandudno Swimming Centre would like to 
inform of a major change to their current opening hours. 
 
The amendments are listed below but the following statement aims to 
inform customers as to the reason for this change.  
 
The centres current programme has allowed the school education 
programme to run alongside general public access. As one of the few 
pools to operate in this manner the Council’s new school Safe Practice 
in School Swimming Policy has highlighted that this practice needed to 
be reviewed.  
 
This review has now taken place and has highlighted that our current 
operation presents an unacceptable risk in relation to child welfare and 
one that needs addressing as soon as possible. 
 
Therefore, as highlighted above, as from the 11th September through to 
the 25th May, 2018 the pool will be closed to the public between the 
hours of 09:00 and 12:15. The hours prior (06:30 – 09:00) and after 
(12:15 – 15:45) will be unaffected. Details of our opening hours are 
displayed in the centre and also available on our website 
www.conwy.gov.uk     
 
We would like to take the opportunity of apologising for any 
inconvenience that these changes may cause and inform that they will 
be effective for a maximum of 25 weeks throughout the year. Outside 
of the period highlighted above (including all school holidays) the centre 
will revert back to its original timetable. 
 


